Hunan Greatwall Computer System Co.,Ltd

DECLARATION LETTER
Date: 26/09/2018

Federal Communication Commission
445 12t Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

To whom it may concern:
We, Hunan Greatwall Computer System Co.,Ltd Declare that:

Now we have a product that has applied for FCC ID certification.
FCC ID: 2APUQ-EV-C-116-1 is approved on 08/21/2018, due to a defect in product functionality, a new

product was redesigned to replace it, and we want to dismiss the previous product for FCC
ID:2APUQ-EV-C-116-1 from the FCC’s website, sot that the new product can continue to use the FCC ID:

2APUQ-EV-C-116-1.

We confirm that the previous product for FCC ID: 2APUQ-EV-C-116-1 has not been marketed or sold in
the United States or anywhere in the world.

Please help with this matter, thanks for your kindly help!

Sincerely,

Signature

Ky

Name: Kelvin Wang

Company name: Hunan Greatwall Computer System Co.,Ltd

Address: Hu'nan Greatwall Industrial Park, Xiangyun Middle Rd.,Tianyuan Dist.
Tel: 8613828741446

Email:wangxy@greatwall.com.cn




